
When? 
May 4, 2018 between 10:00 & 22:00 
(grand piano available until 17:00) 
 
Where? 
Teachers’ canteen 
(in the administration building) 

European School Brussels III 
EEB3 Music Department 

April 2018 
 

SPRINGFEST 2018 
Music Café  

 
 
Dear students, parents, and colleagues, 
 
This year’s Springfest will take place on Friday, May 4. Much of the musical 
entertainment for the day will be provided by students, staff, and the parents. 
We are currently working on a program for the Music Café in the teachers’ 
canteen (10:00-22:00) and would love for you to share your musical talents 
with us!!! 
 
If you play an instrument, sing, dance, or would like to propose any other form 
of performance, please sign up using the links below (your first and second 
choice of time slot – between 5 and 20 minutes), or contact our student 
Music Café manager, Kati: 

 
Email address: 

katerinaskounti@gmail.com  
 
 

Links: 
My preferred time (1) 
https://bit.ly/2qtpb1o   

 
 

My (optional) second choice (2) 
https://bit.ly/2GQtO0u  

 
 
 
 

Everyone is welcome to participate. Having a good time is what counts!   
 
Please reply as soon as possible, so we can finalize the timetable for the 
afternoon.  
 
 
Thank you very much! 
 
Sincerely, 
Noah Tauche 
 
(Head of the Music Department)  


